
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

From: Hale, Aaron [Aaron.Hale@tetratech.com] 
Monday, August 29, 2011 1:38 PM 
james_amos@nm.blm.gov; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
driggs@sm-energy.com; Reed, Timothy; bhearne@stmaryland.com; Franklin, Tom K.; 
Grubbs, Robert; Tavarez, Ike 
SM Energy - Geromimo Federal Injection Station - Eddy County 

Section 24, T18S, R31E 

Gentlemen -

I appreciate both of you taking the time to talk with me about this remediation project. Based on several hazards 
identified in the field (number of underground electrical conduits, the age of these.conduits, and the daily truck traffic), 
we appreciate you allowing us to hold off on the remediation of the soils on the pad until the abandonment of the 
facility with the exception of the soils from 0-1 foot bgs in the vicinity of AH-2 and AH-3. These soils will be removed at 
the same time as the soils to be remediated on the north side of the flare stack (AH-6/SB-4 and AH-7/SB-5). 

Remediation of this site may start as early as Wednesday of this week. Robert Grubbs will contact you with a more 
exact start date as we get a little closer. 

Please let me know if you have any additional questions. 

Thank you 

Aaron M. Hale, P.G. | Project Manager III 
Office 432.682 4559 | Cell: 432.634.7287 
Aaron. HaleOjtetratech .com 

Tetra Tech | MMI 
1910 N Big Spring Street | Midland, TX 79705 | www.tetratech.com 

PLEASE NOTE. This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information Any distribution or 
use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system. 
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